Green Oaks Golf Club

November 25,2004

From the Manager's Desk

Sale! Sale! We will be putting many items on sale during the month of December. Gloves, shoes, clubs, balls and shirts will be discounted. I believe some items will go quickly, so come early. Also, Titleist is sponsoring a personalized golf ball promotion. You can have 3 lines with up to 17 characters per line. You will need to order no later than December 10th to get the balls by Christmas. One last thing - if you need a ride home for any reason, especially if you have enjoyed the holiday "spirits" too much, please let the bartender know. She will arrange a ride home for you. We do not want any of our member's holidays spoiled by an alcohol related incident.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

Cold weather is just around the corner and I need your help to keep the course in good shape throughout th~winter months. First, stay on the cart paths when the course is wet. Ruts and other damage will stay there until the grass starts growing in the spring. Also, please stay off the greens on frosty mornings, especially until the Bermuda goes dormant. We will close the main driving range when the ground is soggy so that we will not have so many balls plugged. The pitching green will be open for you to warm up. We will be winterizing the on-course bathrooms during the next week or so. Thanks for your help all year. Merry Christmas!

LOGO CHRISTMAS

All ladies of Green Oaks are invited" to a Christmas dinner on December 7th at 7 pm. Bring you favorite covered dish and a Christmas ornament to exchange. Come join LOGO for some holiday fun.